
 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                
February 2025  
  

 
Re: Revised End of Term Updates 
 
 
Dear families, 
 
 
Please be advised that the Academy will be closing early on Thursday 13th February at 12pm for staff to engage in 
training. Students in receipt of free school meals will have a packed lunched provided for them. Updates will be sent 
out through MCAS nearer the time.  
 
We would also like to remind you that there is a Dixon’s Trust-wide Conference Day scheduled for Friday 14th 

February. Students will not be attending the Academy on this day.  
 
We look forward to welcoming all our students back to the Academy, on Monday 24th February. The school day will 
commence at the usual time.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

 
 

 
  
Jo Whitworth 
  
Principal 
 

 


